Tinti, Elisa

From: JEAN JACOBS <sweetshope@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 9:12 AM

To: Tinti, Elisa

Cc: Jean Jacobs

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Common Council meeting 9/7/21

Good Morning Elisa:

In checking the agenda this morning | am questioning with the new Covid guidelines presented by our Mayor, will there
be the ability to speak virtually with the new equipment at the meetings.

The virus is escalating again and masks are required once again, with the virus now affecting many that are younger. It
was just reported on Hudson Valley this morning the population of children are rising getting the virus, under 12. Most
concerning and even people that are doubly vaccinated, like myself, are contacting the virus.

| know this personally because many in my family work in healthcare locally and in Albany. This should all be taken into
consideration when bringing people together, in confined quarters. 1 feel the virtual meetings for public speaking, should
be made available again for city residents.

Just thought | would inquire, and | hope all is well. | was beyond devastated yesterday listening to the travesty with the
flooding that occurred in NYC and so many other areas. The loss of lives broke my heart. | hope the flooding did not
effect your farm, and you were all safe.

Have a fabulous holiday weekend and enjoy.

Sincerely,
Jean Jacobs

Sent from my iPhone
ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders
or unexpected emails.



